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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Stephen Shaffer <stephen@shaffers4christ.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 3:54 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing to voice my rejection of the proposed regulation, RIN 3038-AC61, which would restrict
leverage to 10:1. I oppose such restrictions and ask the CFTC to abandon these unnecessary limits.

Sincerely,
Stephen Shaffer, Retail Forex Trader


